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Tuesday 14 May 2019 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 9 Pupils 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Meningitis Vaccination & Tetanus, Diptheria & Polio Vaccination for Year 9 Pupils 
 
The school nurse will be visiting the school on Monday 3rd June 2019 to administer the Meningitis 
Vaccination as well as the Tetanus, Diptheria & Polio Vaccination to Year 9 Pupils. 
 
Please find attached the information and permission form. 
 
Please can we ask you to fully complete and return the form, even if you do not wish your child 
to receive the vaccinations as the form does include the option to Refuse.  
 
You can choose for your child to have one, both or neither vaccination. If you are unsure when your 
child last had the Tetanus, Diptheria & Polio Vaccination, the school nurse will automatically check 
if your child is due and will only administer if appropriate to do so, although will still need your 
consent on the form to be able to do this.   
 
Once completed, please return this form to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Wednesday 22nd May.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Ydlibi  
Executive Principal  
 

 

 


